TEMPLEMOOOR INFANT AND NURSERY SCHOOL

Thursday 1st February 2018

Dear Parents,

This term we have been learning all about Article 31, "All children have to right to relax and play, and to join a wide range of activities."

In order to support the work that we are doing in school we would like to have a collection for Wood Street Mission. Wood Street Mission is a registered charity located in the centre of Manchester and its aim is to alleviate the effects of poverty on children and families in Manchester and Salford.

We are collecting:

good quality children's toys (all toys in good condition please, no electrical items or teddies),

Idelie Kaheg

good quality books

good quality children's clothes

good quality bedding

Please send all goods into school by Monday 26th February.

Yours sincerely

The Rights Respecting Team

P.S. We would be interested to hear from any family members who have a link with any charities. Please drop us an email at admin@templemoor.trafford.sch.uk

